
 

 

 

 

The Coronavirus outbreak has made us all re-think our plans for the foreseeable future; 

the Government’s announcement that all over 70’s will be ‘confined to barracks’ anytime 

soon is to protect ourselves and others from this terrible virus spreading further. 

Your committee held a meeting by telephone and decided that the April holiday in 

Llandudno from 27th to 1st May and the dances at Glenfield on 11th & 12th of July will be 

cancelled. We have taken this decision bearing in mind that over 90% of our membership 

is over this age and many well into their 80’s and 90’s, your welfare is at the top of our 

agenda.  We did not think we could take the chance of holding the events in these 

uncertain times. To some of us it is reminiscent of World War II!  

A refund cheque will be sent to you who have paid for the holiday or tickets in the coming 

weeks. 

We apologise for this action but feel it was the only course left to us in the circumstances. 

In the meantime we thank you for your support and understanding and urge you all to 

keep safe and healthy and we look forward to seeing you all again soon. 

The Committee of the English National Old Time Dance Society. 

 

Fred 
 

President.  


